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Dear Chairman and Commissioners: 
 

The Board of Directors of the Napa Airport Pilots’ Association wishes to recommend the 
re-appointment of Jim Lyon to the Napa County Airport Advisory Commission.  Mr. Lyon is a 
former Board of Directors member of our organization and is an experienced pilot with an aircraft 
and hangar at Napa County Airport. 

 
 Mr. Lyon is a retired educator residing in Napa County who has also served in our 

organization as Chairman of our Scholarship committee and also as liaison to the Aircraft and 
Pilots Association (AOPA), a national pilot’s advocacy organization. Mr Lyon has served on the 
AAC since 2014, and we are quite pleased with his efforts in this role.  We feel Mr. Lyon will 
continue to be an asset to the Airport Advisory Commission.  

 
Thank you for considering Mr. Lyon as our candidate for the N.A.P.A. vacancy. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Kristen Gregory 
 
 
 
Kristen Gregory,  President 
Napa Airport Pilots’ Association      


